
         

 

 

 

           

           

 
15th September 2017 

Dear Parents, 
   
As part of their cross curricular learning, Year 3 will be visiting various areas along the Dorset 
Ridgeway, on Tuesday 26th September. Some of the places they will visit include the 
Kingston Russell Stone Circle and the Pit of Doom on Ridgeway Hill. 
 
The children will need to wear warm play clothes including a waterproof coat and trousers to 
cover all of their legs. They need to wear foot wear suitable for muddy walking. They also 
need to bring with them a named disposable lunch with lots to drink.  
 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal we have ordered an away day lunch. However, 
you may wish to add some extra items and a drink. We have asked for any other orders to be 
cancelled.  
 
We are looking for a couple of parent helpers to help with the visit. If you are free, please 
speak to Mrs Palmer as soon as possible.  
 
The cost of this trip is £6.00.  
 
Please complete the slip below to give permission for your child to go on this visit.  
Risk Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
I give permission for ________________________ to travel by coach to various sites along  
 
the Dorset Ridgeway.  I enclose a contribution of £6.00     
 
Signed______________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


